
Dear senators 
 
I do not support sb978 in its entirety especially the sections on so callled ghost guns and 3 d printed 
guns. Nobody will spend the thousands of dollars to procure a printer all the supplies and computers . 
To  make something they can steal. 
 
I urge a no vote on this bill. 
 
Shawn Kempkes 
Salem or 
 


